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20th August 2019 
 

Dear Valued ONE Customer, 
 
 

Trans-Atlantic – Additional Vessel for AL4 Service  
 

In order to enhance the overall schedule reliability, we are pleased to announce the 
introduction of a revised pro-forma schedule and an additional 7th vessel to the Trans-Atlantic 
AL4 Service.  
 
The new pro-forma schedule will commence from the sailing of the MV “Rio Blackwater” Voy. 
012W with the arrival at London Gateway on 4th September, 2019.  
 
The 7th vessel, MV “Al Hilal” Voy. 001W will be phased in with the arrival at London Gateway  
on 16th October, 2019. 
 
The addition of a 7th vessel to the AL4 Service will provide additional buffer time in case of 
delays and will greatly assist to avoid future port omissions if poor weather conditions or 
other unforeseen schedule disruptions are experienced in the future. 
 
The AL4 Port coverage will be maintained with the following rotation: 
 
London Gateway – Antwerp – Hamburg – Le Havre – Tuxpan – Veracruz – Altamira – Houston 
– New Orleans – London Gateway 
 
 
 
Please also refer to our published schedule for further information. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales account representative 
for additional support.  
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

Ocean Network Express (Europe) Ltd. 


